General Management Plan Newsletter

Capulin Volcano National Monument

May 2008



You may comment on the information presented in this newsletter and online in the following ways:

- Go to http://parkplanning.nps.gov/cavo and comment online
- Write your comments below, fold this page, tape it closed (no staples please), and mail it back to us. Please remember postage!

1. What do you envision for Capulin Volcano National Monument 15-20 years from now?					
2. What is your greatest concern about the future of Capulin Volcano National Monument?					
3. What opportunities and/or actions would you like to see explored in the General Management Plan?					
4. Do you have any other ideas or comments that you would like to share with us?					
PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR COMMENTS BY JUNE 13, 2008					
Thank you for your interest in our planning process!					
If you are on our mailing list and would like to remain on it, you may skip this portion of the handout. In order to reduce the use of paper and save mailing/printing costs, we would like to update our mailing list accordingly.					
\square Please add my name and address to your mailing list (if needed, update my address found below):					
☐ Please remove my name and address from your mailing list					
Name/Address:					

PLEASE FOLD HERE AND		
		PLACE POSTAGE HERE

National Park Service Attn: Merrit Malin 12795 W. Alameda Parkway Denver, CO 80225